
 

From the Director’s Desk… 

Summer is in full swing! It’s not too let 
to join the fun! We offer a Fun and Edu-
cational Summer Program! Call to find 

out about our great summer rates!  

 

Please apply sunscreen to your child, 
prior to arriving at school each day.  

 
A Good Read: 
http://www.history.com/topics/
holidays/july-4th 
 
 
 
*Ask about our referral program* 
   
 
 
 

Important Dates In  

July 

4th– NPA Closed 

 

27th– VPK Open House 

(New Students) 

28th– NPA Closed-Staff 

In-
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7/1– Julian 

 

7/2-Jackson 

 

7/16– Conner 

 

7/21– Theo 

 

7/31– Emily 

 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Christina Rea 

Director 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com. 



 

COM E JOI N T HE  F  

Our summer is starting off great! We’ve 
had some water play days and a pizza par-
ty already! We will be talking about The 
Great Outdoors and having s’mores by 
the “campfire "! We will be celebrating 
the 4th of July and learning about Ameri-
ca. 

 

 

Ms. Greisy 

Ms. Ashley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our classroom would like to wish a 
very Happy Birthday to Julian! 

We have been busy learning about 
space, planets and our solar system. 
In the upcoming weeks, we will be 
talking about bugs. We continue to 
go over all our letters and numbers 
and have been diligently practicing 
writing our names. 

 

*Wednesdays we have Water Play 

 

Ms. Carolina 

Ms. Marissa 

 

 

Hello from the Infant Room. We 
would like to welcome another little 
boy into our class, his name is Rhett. 
We celebrated Avi’s 1st Birthday and 
we will miss him dearly in our room 
when he moves up. We have been 
creating some fun and adorable sum-
mer themed projects like the beach, 
popsicles and watermelons. This 
month we will be talking about the 
4th of July and learning about every-
thing under the sea. 

Just a friendly reminder that Ms. Ja-
net will be on vacation from 6/29-

7/18 and Ms. Ana will be going on  
maternity leave July 31st.   
Ms. Janet 
Ms. Ana 

Our toddlers have been very busy learn-
ing about ocean and farm animals. We 
have been working on the letters Gg and 
Hh. We will be doing exciting science 
experiments every Thursday and a food 
project every Friday. This month we will 
be talking and learning about space, di-
nosaurs, transportation and pirates. 

Please remember to check your child’s 
folder daily. You never know what beau-
tiful creation will be inside! 

 

Ms. Cassandra 

Ms. Roxxy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Three’s                          Early 4’s / VPK                               

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 

 We would like to welcome 
Harris and Mia to our class! 
Our children had lots of fun 
learning about the ocean, the 
color blue and the letters Oo 
and Ff this month. In the fol-
lowing weeks, we will be going 
over the 4th of July, the colors 
red, white and blue and the let-
ters Uu, Nn, Ww & Vv. 

 

Reminders: Class starts 
promptly at 9am and during the 
summer we have Water 
Wednesdays! 

 

Ms. Yajaira 

Ms. Suerene  
 


